
June 18th, 2020 

 

To all faculty, staff and students 

 

Measures concerning the new coronavirus (COVID-19) (June 18th announcement) 

 

As announced previously, the Japanese government requested that people who will travel to or 

through certain Kanto prefectures (Saitama, Chiba, Tokyo, and Kanagawa prefectures) or Hokkaido 

prefecture to be extremely cautious in their travels and activities until June 18th, 2020. However, from 

June 19th we would like you to read and follow the following instructions concerning domestic 

business trips and travelling.  

 

【Domestic business trips and travelling】 

○ There are no specific restrictions for domestic business trips or travelling outside of the prefecture 

for faculty, staff and students, but, from the standpoint of infection prevention, please continue to 

practice the basic measures to prevent the spread of infection, beginning with maintaining personal 

distance, wearing a mask and hand hygiene. 

Please refrain from domestic business trips and travelling if you have a fever or other symptoms. 

 

YOKOYA Naokazu 

President, Nara Institute of Science and Technology 

 

For inquiries: Crisis Measures Headquarters  

Planning and General Affairs Division ARUGA (Mr.), KAMON (Mr.)  

E-mail: somu[at]ad.naist.jp 

 


